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I have today lodged an updated version of my first submission caused partly by the original carrying an incorrect Email address 

The changes seek to accentuate the need to approach the overseas problem from the bottom up by creating a National uniform licensing scheme to impose control firstly at the local level and excluding unlicensed overseas operators from offering a product in Australia and limiting individual onshore punters from transferring money overseas unless they can convince the Government that the funds will not or cannot pass to terrorist organisation or be money laundering There will be ample opportunity to protect problem gamblers 

Put simply if offshore operators can obtain a license here in Australia and must comply with the associated conditions then they have something of value to protect by compliance with the conditions of that licence  and with the exception of large professional gamblers there would be little attraction or capacity for the smaller punters to bet illegally overseas 

Please include these comments with my revised submission 

Wilson Tuckey  

